
                            

 
 

Be a part of our study! 
We are looking for General practitioners/ Practice nurses to 

participate in our study. 

This study aims to explore the current role and experiences of General 

practitioners/Practice nurses in promoting oral health among women 

approaching or in menopause. Participation will involve a 20–30-minute 

interview. The interview will be conducted at a convenient time for you using 

either phone, online platforms like zoom, or face-to-face. The valuable 

information you provide will assist in the development of strategies to support 

future resources and training programs around oral health care and menopause. 

Participation is voluntary and the information you provide will be strictly 

confidential. 

 If you would like to participate in interview, click on the link/scan the QR 

code to register your interest https://t.ly/3CoPJ 

 

Or please contact:  Namitha Thomas (Chief investigator and Ph.D. student).                           

Tel:  +61 2 8738 9367 or email: 20628260@student.westernsydney.edu.au 

This study has been approved by the Western Sydney University Human Research Ethics Committee. HREC 

Approval No: H15712. 
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